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Free Tag installation offers fully claimed – $100 subsidy remains 
available 
 

As a result of incredible demand, all available slots for our free Tag installation offer for IRCA vehicles have 
been filled. We appreciate your partnership and support in promoting this initiative to your clients.  

While the free installation offer has concluded, we’re pleased to continue supporting vehicle 
protection efforts with our existing subsidy option.  

To best protect your clients, we continue to offer our $100 subsidy for approved aftermarket Tag tracking 
devices for all insured vehicles, which includes both the device itself and a comprehensive five-year 
tracking protection package.  

If your client is interested in taking advantage of the $100 subsidy, please direct them to make an 
appointment with Speedy Auto Glass and present their Gore Mutual pink slip at their installation 
appointment.  

Thank you again for your continued partnership. We’re proud to work with you in helping protect your 
clients’ vehicles from vehicle theft.  
  

 


